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Welcome to the Bulletin for July.  
 
The countdown is on to our big 70th Anniversary 
weekend.  Read on.... 
 

Clubnight 
 
For those who missed it last month, you missed a 
fantastic evening, celebrating our winners and 
getting a unique insight into Formula 1 from Bob 
McMurray. 
 
Thank you to all those who did come down. And a 
big congratulations to all of our winners. A full list of 
these will be on our web site. 
 

70 Years Young 
 

17-18 August 2012. 
The anniversary celebrations are coming together 
well, and a great number of registrations already. A 
number of past members are coming from around 
the country to share in the friendship and 
reminiscing. 
 

You must register to attend by 12th August!!! 
 
Please pass this information and the attached flyer 
onto as many ex members as you can. The more 
the merrier.  
 
The details are for the main activities. 
 

Timetable 
Friday 17th August - from 6pm til late 

Tappet Chatter at the Car Clubrooms, 
Russell Terrace, Newtown 
 

Saturday 18th August - from 12pm on - 
Car Display, Taranaki Wharf (outside 
Macs BrewBar) 
 

Saturday 18th August - from 7pm to late 
Buffet Dinner and function 
Macs Function centre (Taranaki Wharf) 

 
Register on-line by following the link on the club 
web site - www.carclub.co.nz 
or go direct to 

http://wellingtoncarclub.wufoo.com/forms/wellington
-car-club-70th-anniversary/ 
 
Everyone is welcome to attend the evening 
functions at no cost. A cash bar will be operating. 
 
However Buffet Meal tickets must be purchased in 
advance.        Buffet Meal - $55 per ticket 
Entries close on 5pm Sunday 12th August, 
No late entries accepted. Register for these on-line 
or email wcc@seabrightmotorsport.co.nz 
 
There will be a car display on the waterfront outside 
Macs BrewBar from midday. We want quality cars 
that represent every era, from the early years right 
through to modern day. Register to have your car in 
the show when you complete the on-line 
Registration Form. 
 
We are looking for people to assist in contacting ex 
members. If you want to be involved in helping to 
make this milestone one to remember, please 
contact Catherine Skinner. 

Committee 
 Work Home 
President Gordon Diggle 381 2303 9777550 
 Gordon@egglennie.co.nz  
 
Past President  Bernie Keith 022 044 7468 9347468 

 berniekeith@paradise.net.nz 
 
Club Captain Catherine Skinner        021 431 317 
 catherine@skinner.co.nz 
 
Secretary Jody Seabright 021717676 232 7328 
 jody@seabrightmotorsport.co.nz 
 
Treasurer Brian Budd 801 9559 389 8997
 brian@motorsport.org.nz 
 
Executive Ian Jensen 06 3643263 
 iandesign@xtra.co.nz 
 
 Murray O’Neil 021 433867 
 Murray@stirlingprojects.co.nz 
 
 Sam Tuckey 
 samtuckey@hotmail.com 
 
Scrutineer Jon Begely 380 1089 
 jks.euro@clear.net.nz 
 
Web Site www.carclub.co.nz 
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There will also be commemorative items for 
purchase. Details on these soon. 
 

Commemorative Polo Shirts 
 

The commemorative Polo Shirts and T-Shirts are 
available for sale. They have the club’s logo and 
the 70th Anniversary info on the left hand side and 
reference to the Hillclimb Champs final on the right. 
Polo shirts are only $30 and T-Shirts $20. To 
purchase these, please contact Catherine Skinner  
Catherine@skinner.co.nz. 
 

Shelly Bay Sprint 
 

The date for the next Shelly Bay sprint has been 
set as Sunday 30 September. 
 
We will be needing both volunteers and 
competitors, so make that date in your diary now!! 
 

Daybreaker Rally 
 

A number of our members were involved in the 
Daybreaker Rally as either officials, or competitors.  
 
Well done to Tony Burrowes, with his son Robert 
as navigator. They finished a very creditable 19th 
overall. 
 
Shane Murland and John Benton were using the 
event as a shakedown for the Silverfern, however 
early mechanical problems saw their rally cut short. 
They did manage to get some practice in the 
afternoon stages though. 
 
 

 
Shane Murland and John Benton 
 

 
Tony and Robert Burrowes 
 
 

Coming Events - 2012 
 

4 Aug 2WD Tarmac Rally Taupo 
5 Aug Race Meeting Manfeild winter series 
8 Aug Night Trial Hutt Valley based 
12 Aug Gravel Autocross Otaihunga 
17-18 
Aug 

WCC 70th 
Anniversary 

 

19 Aug Seal Autocross Trentham 
25-26 
Aug 

Rally Gisborne  

26 Aug Intermarque Sprints Manfeild 
1-2 Sept V8 Super Tourers Taupo 
2 Sept Clubmans Race Manfeild 
12 Sept Night Trial  
16 Sept Dual Car Sprints Manfeild 
16 Sept Grass Motorkhana Silverstream 
16 Sept Gravel Hillclimb Mini Pikes Peak, 

Wanganui 
23 Sept Intermarque Sprints Manfeild 
30 Sept Seal Sprint Shelly Bay, Wellington 
 


